
23/06/2020 

MR Matt Carlisle 
ST 
North Manly NSW 
matt_carlisle@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I fully support this DA to upgrade the Manly Boatshed and incorporate a small kiosk. I store my 
kayak there and use the facilities regularly. I find the operator and applicant Robbie Treharne 
to be very courteous and respectful of the environment and the local neighbourhood, as I 
understand his father and grandfather were when operating the boatshed before him, and as 
are his boatshed members. My understanding is that the proposed kiosk is small and to serve 
the kayaking and sailing members, passers-by and locals. It would be a lovely place to stop for 
a coffee after a paddle or for walkers on the Manly-Spit walk and an asset to local residents. 
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